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Mr. Peter C. Goldn. ark, Jr.
Executive Director
The Port Authority of fly & NJ
One World Trade Center
New York, flew York 10048

Dear Mr. Goldmark:

Thank you for your letter of May 29th and the invitation to attend the
,

Congress for Regional Recovery on June 21, 1979. '

I regret that a previously scheduled commitment here in Washington will
prevent my attendance at the meeting. I do, however, want to wish you
and your colleagues my best for a successful conference on the important
issues of energy, transportation, and economic development.

\ Sincerely,
.
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ubf xJ .| Joseph M. Hendrie
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